
The Quadra Weekly Briefing 

 

Looking Ahead 

• December 19 

o Intermediate Concert for families – 1:15pm (Pollet) 

o Learning updates available to families 

• December 20 

o Last day of classes before Winter Break 

o School-wide pajama day 

• January 6 

o Classes resume after Winter Break 

• January 13-17 

o French Immersion kindergarten registration 

• January 24 

o Pro-D – no school for students 

• January 27-31 

o English kindergarten registration 

• February 10-13 

o SD61 Student Transfer Week 

 

Save the date!  You are warmly invited to attend Quadra's Winter 
Celebration Concerts 

Students in Grades 3/4, 4/5, the Quadra Choir and Mrs. Whyte's Quadra Strings will have their 
performance at 1:15 pm on Thursday, December 19th in the gym. 

 

Gr. 5 Strings - Tuesday and Thursday at 3-3:45 pm 
Gr. 4 & 5 Quadra Choir Thursdays 8 am  

 

Please click on the following link for information about our upcoming kindergarten registration:  

 

 

Here are some links with information about food resources over the break: 

 



 

 

Thrive is offering a free Connect Parenting Program, an evidence-based 10-week attachment-based 

program that helps parents support youth. This program is for families and caregivers of children ages 8-

15 with depression, anxiety, and/or intense emotional difficulties, or for children who are getting into 

trouble and having severe behavioral difficulties.  

Dates & Times: Tuesdays, Jan 7 - March 11, from 12:00-1:30pm in person 

Information: https://www.connectattachmentprograms.org/  

To Register, email Sylvia Mason: smason@thrivevictoria.org or Haley 

Kimmel: hkimmel@thrivevictoria.org 

Cost: Free 

 
 

From Our Wonderful PAC 

Hello Quadra Families, 
 

https://www.connectattachmentprograms.org/
mailto:smason@thrivevictoria.org
mailto:hkimmel@thrivevictoria.org


Thank you to all our volunteers who made the Loonie Emporium a huge success this year!!  Your 
willingness to share your time with the school community makes all the difference. 
 
For those that ordered Purdy's they arrived this week and a few volunteers sorted the orders.  There were 
a large portion of orders with no kids names on them or instructions in the additional info field.  We did 
our best to match those up.  If you have not yet replied to the email that was sent please do so so we can 
get you your order. You can reach our team at connect@quadrapac.net 
 
Have a lovely weekend, 
Your Quadra PAC Executive Team 

 

mailto:connect@quadrapac.net

